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From the General Manager’s DesK...
B = B : County-wide Sewer Infrastructure Plan

The Fort Valley Utility Commission has partnered with the Peach County Development
Authority as well as representatives of Peach County and the cities of Fort Valley and
Byron and began a collaborative effort to develop a joint plan to address the future
sewer needs of the entire county.

B The initiative, which began earlier this year, aims to create a comprehensive sewer in-
frastructure plan that will serve residents and businesses across Peach County. This
cooperative endeavor marks a significant step forward in regional planning and re-
source management, promising benefits for the local communities.

Economic Development and Community Growth
One of the primary motivations behind this joint planning is the potential for econom-
ic development. By strategically expanding our sewer infrastructure, the participating
entities hope to attract new businesses, industries, and residential development to the

Clay Walker area. Improved sewer systems are a critical factor for many companies when consider-
General Manager ing relocation or expansion, making this process a cornerstone for future economic
growth.

This collaboration should help facilitate numerous opportunities for Peach County. A reliable and efficient sewer
system is fundamental for any growing community, and by working
together, we are ensuring that our county is well-positioned to attract
and support new businesses and homes.

“The collaborative effort in assessing and
planning for sewer needs throughout the
county represents a significant investment
Comprehensive Planning for Sustainable Development in Peach County’s future.”

The joint planning involves an assessment of the current sewer infra-
structure, identifying areas in need of immediate attention, and projecting future demands based on expected
growth and development. This forward-thinking approach will not only identify current deficiencies but also lay

the groundwork for sustainable development in the years to come.

Strategic planning is key. We are looking at this project from both a short-term and a long-term perspective. Our
goal is to create an infrastructure footprint that will meet the needs of our residents and businesses today and for
decades to come. This kind of planning is essential for sustainable growth and community wellbeing.

Enhanced Services and Environmental Impact
Good sewer service enhances overall quality of life. We need sewer systems that reduce the risk of environmental
contamination and improve public health by efficiently managing waste. Environmental benefits and considera-
tions are always in the forefront as we continue to be cognizant of contributing to cleaner water sources and
healthier ecosystems. Our combined efforts will ensure that we deliver the best possible outcomes for our com-
munities.

Looking Ahead

The collaborative effort in assessing and planning for sewer needs throughout the county represents a significant
investment in Peach County’s future. By supporting each other and pooling expertise, Peach County, the cities of
Byron and Fort Valley, along with the Fort Valley Utility Commission and the Peach County Development Authori-
ty are being good stewards of the limited funds that are available for infrastructure expansion and improvements.
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